I+t was reported the Park and Recreation Commission had voted
to request the town to purchase 50 acres of additional land
adjoining the golf course site.

Judge Reed Shields accepted a position on the conmittee and
was in attendance at the meeting.

It was reported that a letter had been receivad from Al Radko
of the USGA Green Section with regard to contacting architecis
but that little information resulted, '

The committee decided to write directly to George Fazio with

regard to the architecture of the course. It was noted, however,
this is to be an initial contact to determine procedures and not
to be construed that Mr. Fazio will definitely be the arxchitect.

Judge Shields agreed to investigate the procedures for revenue
bond financing and make a report to the committee at its next
meeting.

Next meeting Monday, August 2 at 2:30 P.M,



